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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 22, 2018 

Trillium ROOTS donates to ONE CARE Home & Community Support Services    

The ROOTS Community Fund is pleased to support ONE CARE Home & Community Support Services in 

the amount of $2,500.00.  This organization provides home and community services that support and 

strengthen the health, independence and quality of life for individuals and their families.  ROOTS funding 

has been put towards equipment for the facility.  

The Trillium ROOTS Community Fund was established by Trillium Mutual Insurance Company in 

Listowel, to administer the company’s philanthropy program.   Through ROOTS, Trillium continues to 

provide meaningful financial assistance and support to rural communities in which its policyholder 

members live and serve.  The Trillium Board of Directors has approved $162,000.00 which will be 

available for capital projects in 2018 with funding focus in the areas of Healthcare, Recreation & 

Wellness, Emergency Response, Agricultural and Eco/Sustainability.  The next deadline date for 

applications is November 23, 2018.         

More information about the ROOTS “Recognizing Our Opportunity To Support” Community Fund can be 

found at www.trilliummutual.com     

 

Attending the cheque presentation 

are (from left to right): Joe Dietrich, 

President & CEO – Trillium Mutual 

Ins., Margaret Jack – ROOTS 

Council Member, Charlene Tolton 

and Shelley McPhee Haist, both of 

ONE CARE and Ross Stone, 

Board Member – Trillium Mutual 

Ins.  

 

http://www.trilliummutual.com/

